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Route 1 North Committee  
 

Meeting 
Monday, August 15, 2016 

6:30 PM 
Town Hall, 2nd floor conference room 

 

Agenda 
 

 
1. Review of Draft Minutes of July 19, 2016 Meeting 

 
2. Review of 2016 Falmouth Bicycle and Pedestrian Plan and status of 

Complete Street Project for Route 1 
 

3. Discussion of Ideas for Route 1 North area 
 

4. Review of Draft Request for Proposals 
 

5. Next Meeting 

 
Please contact Theo Holtwijk, Director of Long-Range Planning at 699-5340, tholtwijk@falmouthme.org if 

you would like more information or would like to be added to the committee’s distribution list.  
Thank you.  
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